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CONFUCIUS  INSTITUTE

 • Link:

University of Kelaniya

Diploma in Sinhala for 

Speakers of Tamil

2021/2022 - April

Applications are called for the Diploma in Sinhala for 

Speakers of Tamil conducted by the Department of 

Sinhala, University of Kelaniya. The course is open for Sri 

Lankan, Tamil native speakers from any ethnic groups. 

The course will commence from April 2022. For further 

information use the URL http://hu.kln.ac.lk/depts/

sinhala or contact ; 0773586554 / 0112914493 or send an 

email to anjaleew@kln.ac.lk Reception of application is 

from 12th January 2022 to 12th February2022.
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